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This measure would inhibit people from being able to vote. People who work in 

Healthcare, direct support professionals, people who work long shifts that shut them 

out of the voting hours windows. It inhibits people from being able to vote who cannot 

get to poling places due to transportation needs, distance, mobility issues, etc.  This 

is a step in the wrong direction.  

 

As a married woman who took my husband's name, I'm already having to consider 

applying to change my name back to my maiden name to avoid being shut out of 

voting. This slide into Christian nationalism is heartbreaking and terrifying.  


